
Kensington Conservation Commission 

January 10, 2017 

Members Present: Sydnee Goddard, Robert Gustavson,  Joan Skewes 

Call to Order:  7: 30 pm 

 

1. December minutes approved with revisions.  

 

2.  Commission discussed on Saturday, January 14th,   cutting the smaller hemlock on Meeting House Hill 

conservation land in an effort to reduce the  Wooly Adelgid population.   

 

3. Closing of the Bodwell conservation land, South Side of Stumpfield, was completed on  December 28th. The 

Commission revised the town Conservation map to include the property.  

 

4. The Commission also discussed controlling invasive species along the field edge at Hodges conservation 

land.  

 

5.  Commission discussed the Selectmen’s concerns of invasive species along the town’s roadways.  

 

 

 

Meeting adjourned  8:15 p.m.  

 


